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Please call 311 to report quality of life issues

and then email the CB8 Office with details and
we will follow up with the appropriate city

agency.



Bronx CB8 is Hiring! 

CB8 is hiring a Community Coordinator 
For more information and to apply Please go to
http://www.nyc.gov/jobs and search for Job ID#

560583

CB8 has Leaf Bags Available.
Please call or email the office if you
are interested in picking some up 

http://www.nyc.gov/jobs


NYC HEAT RULES
Between 6 a.m. and
10 p.m., heat must
register at least 68
degrees Fahrenheit
when the outside
temperature falls
below 55 degrees;
Between 10 p.m. and
6 a.m., heat must
register at least 62
degrees Fahrenheit.
Hot water must
register at or above a
constant
temperature of 120
degrees at the tap. If your

apartment
is too cold

call 311



BE FIRE SAFE THIS WINTER

• Follow the manufacturer’s instructions for charging and storage.
• Do not charge a device under your pillow, on your bed, or on a couch.
• Always use the manufacturer’s cord and power adapter made specifically for the device.
• Keep batteries/devices at room temperature. Do not place in direct sunlight.
• Store batteries away from anything flammable.
• If a battery overheats or you notice an odor, change in shape/color, leaking, or odd noises from a
device discontinue use immediately.

If safe to do so, move the device away from anything that can catch fire and call 9-1-1. These batteries are
commonly used in cell phones, laptops, tablets, electric cars, and scooters. Lithium-ion batteries store a
large amount of energy and can pose a threat if not treated properly. Like any product, a small number of
these batteries are defective. They can overheat, catch fire, or explode.

Battery Disposal:
• Putting lithium-ion batteries in the trash or recycling at home is illegal.
• Recycle batteries by taking them to a battery recycling location or visiting nyc.gov/batteries for
disposal instructions is always the best option
• Individually bag batteries or tape ends before disposing of.

https://www1.nyc.gov/assets/dsny/site/services/harmful-products/batteries-harmful


For information on DOT repaving &
resurfacing please click here. 

 
For information on street permits and

to check what agency is working on
your street click here

https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/html/motorist/resurfintro.shtml
https://www1.nyc.gov/html/dot/html/infrastructure/construction.shtml



